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29 Dec. 2019: The 8th Study in India Short Term Program (pan India) -“Working in Cross Cultural
Context Considering People, Behaviour and Communication” commenced on 29th December, 2019.
The programme is for the students and faculty members from Sacred Heart University (SHU),
Connecticut, USA. The programme was inaugurated December 29, 2019 in Gandhinagar and
concludes on January 10, 2020 in New Delhi. 
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